

THREE CITIES

Read the three texts and answer the questions below.



A. Nokyo

Nokyo is one of the biggest cities in the country. There is a large airport five miles from the city center. The railway station is also big, and you can go anywhere in the country from there. Visitors to the city can learn about the country's history at the museum next to the bus station. Students don't have to pay to get in. There is also a big castle on top of the hill. A new university is being built in the city center.

B. Lester

Lester is a city which doesn't have an airport. It's far from the capital city. There is a railway station but there is only one train every hour to the capital. The train takes four hours. There is a museum, but it is very small and has old cars and buses. Students pay one pound and adults two pounds to enter. There is a department store in the center which has five floors. There is a restaurant on floor five.



C. Barmouth

There are many hotels in Barmouth. It is a very popular holiday place. There is a very long beach. You can fly there but the train is much better. There are two lovely old theaters. One of the big universities is in this city and many students live near it. The university is not in the city center but there is a bus every ten minutes. Tourists stay at the many hotels near the beach and the city center. There is also a castle next to the harbor, right on the beach.

Nokyo Lester Barmouth

1. Which city can you go for a swim in?
2. Which city can't you fly to?
3. Which city has a museum free for students?
4. Which city has a university outside of the center?
5. Which city has a very good bus service?
6. Which city has poor transport to get to?
7. Which city has a castle you climb up to?

A	B	C
A	B	C
A	B	C
A	B	C
A	B	C
A	B	C
A	B	C